
Judges Needed 

The Science Challenge is held each year as a follow-on to the county science fairs. 

The winners in each category are invited to take part in the Science Challenge. The 

event is going to be held virtually via Zoom on Saturday February 27th 7:30 till 

3:00 PM and Saturday March 6 th from 7:30 AM till 2 PM. The awards are going 

to be presented on Saturday at 4 PM, also virtually. 

We are looking for volunteers to judge this event virtually.  If you are interested 

please provide your name, phone number, also an e-mail address so we can contact 

you. A data package will be e-mailed to you by mid-February detailing all 

information for the Science Challenge.  

I am looking forward to hearing from you and working with you on this project. 

If you know anyone who would like to get involved judging this event or any other 

event, please forward this e-mail to them. 

  

 Marty Galassini, 

Judging Coordinator for the OSC Science Challenge                  

 E-mail Martin8367@aol.com or 407-349-9715 
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